
 
 
 

 
 

August 20, 2013 
 

City of Shelbyville 
Mr. Jay Johnson 
City Manager 
201 N. Spring Street 
Shelbyville, Tennessee 37162 

 
 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

Responsive to your request, please find enclosed the following documents for your information: 
 

(1) MTAS Review of Codes – Regulation of Maximum Number of Dogs; 
 

(2) Code Provisions Regulating the Number of Dogs Permitted on a Premise; and 
 

(3) Sample Animal Licensing Ordinances. 
 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the aforementioned material or require any 
additional assistance on this or any matter. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
        
 

 
Jeffrey J. Broughton 
Municipal Management Consultant 
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